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Christ Church (C of E) Primary School

Upton Rd, Moreton, Wirral, CH46 0PB

Headteacher: Mrs A Donelan                                                      

Tel  :- 0151 677 5152
schooloffice@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk
www.christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk


Wednesday 21st September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers of Year one children,
The Year One children have shown a love of farms and animals as we have started learning about where food comes from. They have also been really engaged and awe-inspired by our current theme of Farms and Factories. 

We would like to take all of the Year one children on a trip to ‘Greenacres Farm’ to further explore their ideas and enable them to develop their understanding of animals and farm life!  We have booked to go on this trip on Wednesday 19th September 2022.  
As part of the trip the children will take part in a number of different activities that link to scientific enquiry and geography fieldwork. We will be able to enjoy a tractor ride around the farm, as well as a session led by the farmers in which we can pet the small animals and feed them. 

Due to the nature of this trip and the travel arrangements we would ask for a contribution of £12, this will cover the cost of all activities throughout the day and our coach/bus travel there and back.  
Should you require any support with the contribution, please see the School Office as soon as possible.  All payments should be made via ParentPay.
As all children in Year one are entitled to universal free school meals, the school canteen is able to provide a lunch for your child.  If you would like the canteen to provide a meal, please complete the attached slip with your child’s preferences.  If you would rather provide your child’s lunch, please indicate this on the slip attached.  If you provide your child’s lunch we would ask that you send it in to school on the day in a named backpack to enable hands free exploring during the day. 
Please return the attached slip by Monday 26th September 2022.

The farm is closed to the public so we will have exclusive access to lots of exciting, hands-on learning opportunities; we are very excited to take all of the children!

Should you have any questions regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of the Year one Team.

Many thanks for your continued cooperation.

Miss Cowell, Miss Jones and Miss Whittle
Greenacres Farm Trip
 Wednesday 19th  September 2022
Please return by Monday 27th September 2022
Child’s Name ____________________________________________________________________

Voluntary Contribution

(please tick as appropriate)
I choose to provide a contribution:
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Parent pay:  I will have paid in full by Friday 14th October
Lunch Options

(please tick as appropriate)


Option A: I do not want the school to provide a lunch for my child and I will send a lunch in to school on Wednesday 19th September 2022.


Option B:  I do want the school to provide a lunch for my child.  Below are my child’s preferences.

Child’s name______________________________________________________________________________

Bread:

Small Wrap


Large Wrap 


Batch



Sliced Bread
Filling:

Tuna



Cheese



Ham



Salad

Crisps:

Salt and Vinegar

Cheese and Onion

Ready Salted

Pudding:

Fruit Pot


Biscuit

Drink:


Water


             CCMPrimary and @ChristchurchMor


